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Ref. CER/371
Dear Judy

Thank you for your email of 5 October 2012 requesting an internal review of your previous
Official Information Act request,

We regret that you did not find our previous responses helpful. Dr Jan Kupec, CERA's Chief
Geotechnical Engineer had informed me that he has now met with you to discuss the
particular questions and issues you wanted addressed.

Jan is happy to assist in any further way he can with specific geotechnical questions you
may have or any specific issues you would like further clarity on.

Yours sincerely

Jacinda Lean
“Manager, Ministerial and Chief Executive Services
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